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Dear Sweetwater Families, 
 
As we transition into November, a month dedicated to gratitude and reflec-
tion, I want to take a moment to express my appreciation for the incredible 
community we have here at Sweetwater Elementary. Each day, I am reminded 
of the dedication and passion that our teachers, parents, and students bring 
to our school. I am beyond grateful for the incredible learning I see in class-
rooms, the beautiful relationships that are like family, the amazing students 
who practice kindness, and the wonderful environment we are creating to-
gether. These elements truly make our school a special place. 
 
Thankful for Our Teachers To our wonderful educators, thank you for your 
heartfelt commitment to nurturing and inspiring our students. Your creativi-
ty, patience, and hard work make a profound difference in their lives. We are 
blessed to have the BEST! 
 
Grateful for Our Parents To our supportive parents, your involvement and 
encouragement are vital to our schoolÕs success. Whether you volunteer in 
the classroom, attend events, or support your childÕs learning at home, your 
efforts make all the difference for students. Together, we are building a 
strong foundation for our studentsÕ futures. 
 
Celebrating Our Students Thank you for entrusting your precious children 
with us.  Know that students are our top priority and passion. It brings us joy 
to watch them grow in every way!  We are SO proud of our Pelicans .   
 
Upcoming Events: 
· 12th – SAC Meeting, Spirit Night at Chick-Fil-A 
· 13th – Interim grade reports 
· 15th – Reflections Art Submissions Due 
· 16th – Tukey trop 5K Color Run & Tot Trot 
· 18th – 22nd  Book Fair 
· 22nd – Pizza With the Principal 
 
25th – 29th Thanksgiving Break: Enjoy this time with family and friends! 
As we gather with friends and family this month, letÕs remember to appreci-
ate the small moments that bring us joy. Thank you for being an essential 
part of our school community. Together, we are fostering an environment of 
learning, compassion, and gratitude. 
 
Wishing you all a beautiful and wonderful November! 

Sweetwater 
Mission 

Statement 
We, the caring 
community of 

learners at        
Sweetwater         
Elementary,     

strive toward a  
lifetime of    

achieving our 
“personal best”, 

guided by a         
positive attitude   

in a nurturing         
environment. 

 
 

Volusia County 
Schools Mission 

Statement 
"Through the     

individual          
commitment         

of all, our            
students will   
graduate with       

the knowledge, 
skills, and values 
necessary to be 

successful          
contributors to    
our democratic   

society."  
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 Art Supplies Needed 

Our Sweetwater artists have been hard at 
work, and could use some supplies you might 
have lying around the house! 
We would greatly appreciate any of the 
following donations: sponges, doilies, black 
sharpies, and paper plates. If you would 
like to donate any of these supplies, you can 
send them in with a note labeled “supplies 
for art”! Thank you for your  interest and 
for your support in giving our students won-
derful opportunities, as always!  
Sincerely, Mrs. Clark 
 
Scan the QR Code to 
view the art room      
Amazon Wishlist! 
 
Thank you in advance!  

We will continue to focus on the three components of fitness: 
flexibility, muscle strength, and endurance in grades 3 -5. Fourth 
and fifth grade students are encouraged to practice for the timed 
mile runs at home. Their 2nd timed mile will be this month. (For 
some classes, November will be their 1st timed mile due to the heat 
and storm days)  with the 3rd and final timed mile taking place in 
Jan.  
 In grades K-2, we are continuing to incorporate personal 
responsibility concepts into our games. (Taking turns, cooperating 
with a team, maintaining personal space, following directions, displaying good sportsmanship, etc.) 
Grades in P.E. are based on movement competency, cognitive ability, and responsible behavior. 
Points are earned/deducted in each area daily. Please ensure that your child wears sneakers 
during P.E. weeks.  Boots, flats, Crocs, etc. are not safe on the 
concrete/asphalt surfaces.  We appreciate your support😊 
   
We wish you a happy, healthy Thanksgiving! 
Coach Cooney, Coach Meadows, and Coach K  😊 

 

Scan the QR code to see P.E.Õs Amazon Wishlist!  Thank you in advance! 

’ 

Support our Special Area Teachers! 

Music Supplies Needed 
Our Sweetwater musicians have been 
having lots of fun this year trying out 
some new instruments and new activities!   
 
If you would like to help fulfill the music 
room wish list, see below. :) 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. Sita 
 
 
Scan the QR Code to 
view the music room      
Amazon Wishlist! 
 
Thank you in advance!  
 







 

 











 

    

Please Support Our Business Partners! 


